
 

 

Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
          

  

 
Dear Parents,                   12th October 2018 

 

As part of our topic on Elmer and Rainbow Fish, F2 will be taking part in an art workshop provided by 

The Art Room on Friday 2nd November here at Poulton Lancelyn.  This is a fun workshop and the end 

results will be impressive! 

 

As the children will be actively taking part we would advise that they bring an ‘old shirt’ to protect 

their uniform. 

 

The cost of the workshop is £5.50.  Payment can be made via our online payment service Parent Pay.  

 

Thank you 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Haworth  Mrs Hughes 
 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

PERMISSION SLIP - FOUNDATION – ELMER AND RAINBOW FISH WORKSHOP 
 

I agree to my son/daughter/ward* 

 

(Full Name)...............................................................................................taking part in the above mentioned workshop.  

 

I enclose a voluntary payment of £5.50  for the cost of the workshop      

   

I have paid for this trip using Parent Pay       

    

Parent/Guardian ………………………………………………………….  Date...........……………………………………………………………......... 

 

 

 


